
 

 

 

  Please reply to:  
 
Elizabeth House 
Fulbourn Hospital  
Fulbourn 
Cambridge 
CB21 5EF 

    
Our reference: F15896A Tel.  01223 726768 
Date: 25

th
 April 2016 Fax. 01480 398501 

  Email  foi@cpft.nhs.uk  
  Website: www.cpft.nhs.uk  

 
SENT BY EMAIL 

Dear Sir / Madam 

Freedom of Information Request 

Thank you for your email requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  Please find 
response attached as requested: 

Have you deployed commercial IT software products to automate your policies around patient 
observation and the capturing of vital signs for early-warning of deterioration? 

No, Cambridgeshire and Peterborough Foundation Trust has not deployed commercial IT software 
products.  

If your answer to Question 1 is YES, please confirm the commercial names of these software 
products and confirm the date when their current support contracts will expire. 

Not applicable, please see above.  

 
I trust this information meets your needs. If you have any query or concern about the handling of your 
enquiry then please contact the Trust’s Freedom of Information Lead at the above address.   

You also have the right of appeal to the Information Commissioner at: 

Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House  
Water Lane 
Wilmslow  
Cheshire  
SK9 5AF 

Telephone: 01625 545700 
Website:  www.informationcommissioner.gov.uk 

Kind regards 

  

Lauren MacIntyre 
Interim Trust Secretary  
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